Mr. W. F. Replogle, C. Sp., Physical Instructors School, Squad 72, U. S. Maval Training Station, Norfolk, Va.

Dear Bill:

Thanks for your two very good letters containing greetings and good information for our toughener. I know how busy you are, but do appreciate your writing.

We played the Oklahoma Aggies Wednesday night, and it was a tough one, but we got through all right. I am sending you a schedule with corrections and additions.

We are pulling for you and hope you have a great experience. Sorry I cannot write longer, but examinations and other things have us up to our ears at present.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH